## CORNELL UNIVERSITY MEDICAL COLLEGE

1300 YORK AVENUE NEW YORK, N. Y. 10021

472-6493

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

February 22, 1978

Dr. Joshua Lederberg School of Medicine Stanford University Stanford, California 94305

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Thank you for your letter of February 3. I can assure you that both President Rhodes and I look forward to substantive discussions with you after you take up your new duties at Rockefeller University.

The materials that you requested are being sent to you under separate cover. Let me also pass along the welcome news that The Commonwealth Fund has just confirmed a grant of \$300,000 in support of the M.D./Ph.D. program.

Sincerely.

Theodore Cooper, M.D.

Dean